
From: Jud Vann
To: Director - FASB
Subject: Financial Accounting Standards Board"s (FASB) proposal
Date: Friday, September 24, 2010 2:19:15 PM

Re: the Financial Accounting Standards Board's (FASB) proposal that would require banks to
mark all financial instruments, including loans, at fair value on the balance sheet.
 
I believer that the proposal to replace the current fair value guidance for financial instruments
is unjustified, unhelpful, and unwanted, and will require additional and unnecessary costs to
banks and ultimately all consumers. 
I trust those in a position of authority will judge themselves accordingly. 
 
E. J. (Jud) Vann IV100924
President & CEO
Planters & Citizens Bank
21 North Harney Street
Camilla, GA 31730
Phone: 229-336-5271
Fax: 229-336-7930
www.pcbankonline.com

 
Security Warning:  This message is being sent over an unsecure medium, the
internet.  Recipients should not reply to this message with sensitive or
confidential account information.  If the need arises to communicate sensitive
or confidential account information, you should contact, or come into the
bank.  Planters & Citizens Bank, Camilla, GA 229-336-5271
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